January 4, 1960
To: Howard
" From: Norm
The owner of the Bonita, Hg. property, Dave Chase, was in the office
the other day and gave us the following information:

He had sold 12 flasks of mercury during the summer of 1959 and had
60 tons of low grade yet to run at the Bonita,

He now has or will have 10 year leases on the War Eagle and Roxana
Group properties. Exploration is planned for both these properties.

It took him about an hour to give this information and you can take
it for what it is worth.

!

Best regards,

NVP:amj Norm



